## STEVE TUCKWELL MP



## HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Sadiq Khan Mayor of London City Hall Kamal Chuncie Way LONDON E16 1ZE

4<sup>th</sup> December 2023

Dear Mr Mayor,

I wrote to you on 8<sup>th</sup> November (copy enclosed) asking you to clarify the comments you made in the London Assembly regarding the future of Uxbridge Police Station.

To date, I have not received a reply and I ask you to please respond to my letter so I can update my Constituents on this matter.

Yours

Steve Tuckwell MP